Park Station Newsletter - March 02, 2018

By Park Station ?? 02, 2018 | 9:25 ?? Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

Firstly, thank you to all who attended our community meeting on Saturday February 24th. I want to thank San Francisco Police Chief, Chief Scott, Supervisor Breed and all the city agency members who attended this meeting. I think the meeting allowed many community members to express their concerns and feelings regarding the recent deaths in the neighborhood and it also allowed community members to express their concerns for their wellbeing and that of their neighborhood.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags Captain's Message Announcements PDF Newsletters

This news content is displayed in its original format and preserved for historical reference. If you need assistance accessing this content in an accessible format, please contact us.

Featured News

SFPD Pride Patch Project Returns to Support High School Students 25-072

?? 03, 2025 | 1:45 ?? Events Featured Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Prolific Shoplifter Under New Theft Law 25-071

?? 03, 2025 | 11:30 ?? Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Hit & Run Collision Suspect 25-070

?? 02, 2025 | 10:30 ?? Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

San Francisco Police Department Holds Annual Crisis Intervention Team Awards 25-068

?? 28, 2025 | 1:30 ?? Featured Announcements News Release